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Conservative Happy Hour 

Our first Conservative Happy 

Hour on Tuesday, March 5th at 

Fisherman’s Restaurant was a 

success coordinated by 

Chesapeake Republican 

Women and the Republican 

Central Committee.  Nearly fifty 

men and women enjoyed food, 

libations and lively discussion.  

Queen Anne’s County 

Commissioners Jack Wilson 

and Chris Corchiarino made 

brief remarks and answered 

several questions.  Central 

Committee Chairman, Mike 

Arntz suggested we repeat this 

fun event and challenged 

everyone present bring a guest 

next time.  There were several 

renewals and new member 

inquiries for CRW.  Thanks to 

Fisherman’s for hosting our 

event. 

Website Goes Live 

Vice President Jami Kirkwood 

recently announced that 

Chesapeake Republican 

Women now has a website.  

Thanks to Sharon Dobson for 

lending us the talents of her 

employee, Nikki Herald, who 

made this possible.  Bookmark 

www.thecrw.org.  Let us know 

how we can improve the site to 

serve our members.  We are still 

working out a few glitches so 

please be patient.   

 

 

 

CRW on Facebook 

Go to our Facebook page, 
Chesapeake Republican 
Women, and click join.  Visit 
often for updates and news. 

April CRW Meeting 

Tuesday evening, April 2nd will 

find CRW at the Holiday Inn 

Express once again.  A panel on 

volunteerism arranged by Adair 

Minter will include: 

Rhonda Moore, Queen Anne 

County Schools, 2018/2019 

Teacher of the Year, 

Anne Brunson, Chesapeake 

Bay Environmental Center 

(CBEC), Volunteer Coordinator 

Compass Regional Hospice, 

Robbyn Afffron, Volunteer 

Coordinator, 

St Martin Ministries, Deborah 

Hudson Vornbrock, Executive 

Director.   

Opportunities to volunteer in 

CRW and account for volunteer 

hours will also be introduced. 

MFRW Spring Board and 
Members Meeting 

All members, full and associate, 

are welcome to join us in 

Edgewood, Harford County, MD 

for the 2019 Spring Board of 

Directors and Members Meeting 

on Saturday, March 23rd, 8-4. 

For more information and to 

register go to www.MFRW.org . 
 

 

First Lady's Luncheon 

 

Get your friends together now 

for the 5th Annual First Lady's 

Luncheon at the beautiful NEW 

Live! Casino & Hotel on 

Thursday, May 2, 2019.  Tickets 

go on sale 12:01am April 9th, 

following the legislative session.  

This event will sell out quickly. 

You can count on this fundraiser 

to be an elegant affair 

sponsored by MFRW.  A portion 

of the proceeds go to Yumi 

C.A.R.E.S (Children’s Art for 

Recovery, Empowerment, and 

Strength).   

 

CRW is your club. We need a 

volunteer to create a quarterly  

newsletter, a Literacy Chairman 

to arrange book donations to a 

local group, and a committee to 

plan 2019 Holiday Party.  We 

are always looking for program 

ideas and free meeting space.   

Your ideas are welcome.  

Contact President Cathy Morin 

at cmorin@atlanticbb.net or 

410-689-8323. 

Dues 

Paid your dues yet? Not sure? A 

reminder will be sent by email to 

each member who has not paid 

2019 dues.  
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